
 

Warbstow Primary Academy 
Head of School: Mr S Ellis 

 

T: 01566 781388 
E: hello@warbstow.org.uk   W: www.warbstow.org.uk       
Warbstow Primary Academy, Warbstow, Launceston, Cornwall PL15 8UP  
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd October 2020 

 
Please can we ask that all balances are 
cleared before the start of the second 

term on ParentPay.  We will be starting on 
week 3 after half term with a special meal 
on the Thursday for bonfire night.  Please 
ensure you have selected your children’s 

meals by Sunday 1st November. Please 
ensure you make a note of your options as 
at present Microsoft forms doesn’t allow 

us to send confirmation emails. 
Lunch options 

 

A reminder that if you would like your 
child to have the flu vaccination you must 
opt in for it.  Please follow the link to 
register your child and use the code 
EE144062 

Kernow immunisation Flu registration 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
A huge thank you to all the parent/carers, children 
and staff.  We have managed a difficult period with 
professionalism and a commitment that our return 
to school was a smile on their faces and succeed in 
school.. 
 
I was so pleased and excited to see us all up on the 
Bury.  The children had an opportunity to revisit 
what it is truly like to be at Warbstow.   

Class 3 were in charge of shelter 
building/kite building and fires!  

Class 2 marked our boundaries with 
fearsome flags and armed themselves with stick 
swords and bows and arrows!   

Class 1 were charged with surveying the 
ground, bug hunting, mud painting and having fun! 
All behaved superbly, all communicated 
effectively, shared and bonded.  A marvellous day 
of life lessons, outdoor learning and wellbeing. 
 
Sadly we say goodbye to some pupils this half 
term.  Ellie, Esmee, Zac, Lily & Liam.  We wish them 
all the very best in their new schools and shall miss 
them all. 
 
Thank you to Mr Balsdon for rock moving! 
 
Please see the letter sent to you all on Wednesday 
regarding new drop off and pick up times from 
Monday 2nd November. Link below 
 
Return to school letrer 
 
Have a fabulous week, enjoy the sunshine and we 
will see you all in November. 
 

 
 

 
October 23rd- INSET DAY            
October 26th-30th- HALF TERM 
November 13th- Flu vaccinations 
December 18th- Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
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